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Welcome to the second ICA Newsletter from the Organizing Committee of the 54 International
Congress of Americanists – 54 ICA.

  

BUILDING DIALOGUES IN THE AMERICAS is the theme chosen for our congress as we seek
to transcend disciplinary boundaries and foster dialogue between epistemic communities. The
54 ICA will be held 15 – 20 July 2012 in Vienna, hosted by the University of Vienna, the
Austrian Latin America Institute, and the Museum of Ethnology.

  

With this communication, we invite you to submit proposals for papers to participate in the
already accepted symposia. We also enclose a summary of upcoming deadlines.

  

If you are having difficulty viewing this newsletter, a PDF version is available on the ICA website
at http://ica2012.univie.ac.at/documentos-ica/ .
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